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I	support	a	fair	price	for	Solar	Power,	the	current	25%	of	the	power	companies	
24c	Kwh	is	just	a	bit	to	greedy..	
The	feed	in	Tariff	should	represent	the	true	value	of	regional	solar	power,	
reducing	the	load	on	the	grid,	recognising	the	long	tern	environmental	and	
health	benefits.	
	
Paul	Tollis		
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